
From: DBEDT LUC
To: Quinones, Natasha A
Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] Hawaii Important Agricultural Lands
Date: Friday, April 23, 2021 2:36:09 PM

IAL public testimony
 

From: Bert Beaman <bertsphone@hawaii.rr.com> 
Sent: Thursday, April 22, 2021 11:20 AM
To: DBEDT LUC <dbedt.luc.web@hawaii.gov>
Cc: Bert Beaman (via Google Docs) <bert.beaman@gmail.com>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Hawaii Important Agricultural Lands
 
Dear Hawaii Land Use Commission,
 
I am writing this letter in strong opposition to the City and County of Honolulu’s recommendation for
the designation of Important Agricultural Lands.  I feel the proposed changes will have negative
effects to current and future land owners and farmers in the designated area of the IAL.  Especially
those who own or will own small agricultural parcels in the effected area.
 
As an owner of a small parcel within the proposed IAL there is no possible way I would be able to
comply economically or personally to the proposed requirements under the IAL.   I understand that
preserving agricultural land on Oahu is important.  I am doing my best to contribute to the
agricultural effort to the area but imposing regulations associated with the IAL will create great
hardship for me and I believe to over owners of agricultural land on the area.
 
PLEASE TAKE THIS LETTER AS STRONG OPPOSITION TO THE ADOPTION OF THE CITY AND COUNTY OF
HONOLULU IAL PROPOSALS.
 
 
Thank You,
Bert Beaman
66-1450 Kaukonahua Road
Waialua, HI  96791
808-330-2668
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